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Overview 

  
EirGrid believes that working together with all stakeholders – customers and industry, the public 
and local communities – will lead to better outcomes. 
 

 

Continuous improvement is a principle that underpins all our stakeholder engagement work and 
stakeholders’ feedback on our engagement processes is key to this.  

 
We are now publishing our draft Stakeholder Engagement Plan 2021 for consultation asking the 
following questions: 
 

1) Do you have any feedback on our Stakeholder Engagement Plan 
2021? 

 
2) Would you like to see any further information covered in future EirGrid 

Stakeholder Engagement Plans? 
 

3) Do you have any view on the direction EirGrid’s Stakeholder 
Engagement should be going in coming years? 

 
 

Please submit all responses to info@eirgrid.com no later than COB 13 January 2021. Please 
indicate clearly whether the response is to be considered confidential.  

 
 
 
Please note that EirGrid, in its consultation response document, will respond to consultation 
respondents’ comments and feedback within the scope of this consultation on the Stakeholder 
Engagement Plan 2021. Comments and feedback outside the scope of this consultation will not 
be included in the consultation response document. 

 

 

http://www.eirgridgroup.com/site-files/library/EirGrid/EirGrid-Draft-Stakeholder-Engagement-Plan-2021.pdf
mailto:info@eirgrid.com

